Class of 1975 Reunion Information

Welcome to our upcoming Class of 1975 Reunion!

We have been working hard to organize the reunion with monthly meetings, and the group attending is growing each month. The reunion meetings are fun!

We tried to keep the cost as low as possible, it's expensive with venue costs and food. We have been fortunate to have a generous class that has donated money to help offset the per person cost. In addition to cash donations, we have classmates who are donating the band, decorations and of course their time to make this event happen!

With that being said, if there is anyone who may have financial constraints that limits you from coming to the reunion, please contact Mark White (360-421-5611) or Ken Rindal (360-708-0986).

Our own Danny Hansen's band, The Fender Benders, will be providing music for us. Golfing event will be on Friday, Aug 15th at Avalon starting at 9:00 am. There are 16 spots on a first come, first served basis. Contact Mark for Golfing info: 360-421-5611

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. **Please register with us by June 30**th. We need as accurate of a count as possible for numbers attending and food choices.

Ways to Pay! \$80 per person

Zelle: Reunion account: 530-339-1404

Venmo: Mark-White-126

PayPal: mwhite56@comcast.net

Checks: Make checks payable to John Kamb, then mail to Kelli Grace, 809 Orth Way Sedro

Woolley, WA 98284

Any questions, please contact Mark White (360-421-5611) or Ken Rindal (360-708-0986)

Fill out the form below, then send it in, keep the rest for your detailed information about the reunion.

Cut Here and	d mail to Kelli	Grace 809	Orth \	Vay, Sed	ro Woolley	, WA 98284	
Payment Type Please Circle:		Check	Zelle	Venmo	PayPal.	Amount \$	
Classmate Name							
Prime Rib	Salmon						
Guest Name _							
Prime Rib	Salmon						
Golf Yes	No						